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September 2019!!!!! 

 Even though this was a busy month, some events stood out 
as special and I am not just talking about the Hurricane!  It 
did however give us a bumpy start to the month, arriving on 
the 6th and 7th of the month.  I added a few pictures to show 
how well Sandy and her team got us through Hurricane 
Dorian!  She did an outstanding job!  The first picture showed 
the low lake level in preparation of the expected heavy rains.  
Then the second picture showed the same area several 
hours later.  In the background of the second picture, on the 
grass, you can see an orange hose draining the water from 
the street into the lake.  That pump in the corner of the first 
picture is what pumped the water through that hose.  Great 
job!!!!   
 
The rest of this newsletter has to do with who and what we 
are as a community!  Life is like a sea saw, and we have to 
roll with the punches.  The bottom line is we have each other 
and we have our belief in God.  It just happens that this 
month we were able to be with our sweet neighbor, Doris, to 
remember her husband, Charles, on the anniversary of his 
passing two years ago.  Then at the end of the month, we 
were able to celebrate her 92nd birthday!  

 

Happy Birthday To You, Doris!! 
 


